
              

Issue 46: November 14, 2021 
 

As AIC is a member of the Chinese Christian and Missionary Alliance Church Union, we would 
like to keep everyone updated with the latest of the Union as well as 21 other sister churches. 
This week, we hear from Tin Yiu Church in Tin Shui Wai.  
 
Prayer request from the Union:  
1) Please continue to pray for the applications on the status of tax-exempt charities for the 
Union and all its churches. Hopefully the applications will be approved smoothly. 
 
2) We also pray that other arrangements such as transfer of assets, changes in employment 
contracts and rental agreements of social service units would be smoothly completed.  
 
3) Pray for the launching ceremony of the Union cum inauguration of the Secretary General to 
held on November 14.  
 
4) Pray for leaders and undershepherds of every church of the Union.  
 
Prayer requests from Tin Yiu Church: 
1) Pray for congregation members who were lost during the pandemic. May God bring them 
bring back to the church community and give wisdom to church leaders to lead the growth of the 
members.  
 
2) Pray for the newly launched ministry for Secondary One students. May youngsters be willing 
to join this new group, where they could learn about themselves, think about lives and know 
Jesus Christ.  
 
3) Pray for staff recruitment of the church. May God prepare suitable leaders and staff to lead 
the growth of the congregation.  
  

Sunday Bulletin 

Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

The Alliance Filipino Fellowship has been serving 
domestic helpers from the Philippines who are 
undergoing quarantine in designated facilities. The 
fellowship partners with eight other Filipino churches in 
Hong Kong, as well as Kabayan Radio Hong Kong, and 
provides welcome kits to the helpers who are serving 
their 21-day quarantine in Silka Tsuen Wan Hotel or 
Penny’s Bay Quarantine Centre on Lantau Island. The 
kit includes masks, hand sanitiser, a SIM card, snacks, 
a New Testament Bible and devotional material Our 
Daily Bread. Those helpers are also under follow-up 
through text messages after they have received those 
kits. 
 
Since the ministry began in March, AFF was privileged 
to be part of the HQM team who had helped many 
incoming Filipino domestic workers. The fellowship 
prays that connection with those helpers could be 
continued and they could share with them the love of 
Christ in person.  
 


